Pleximons



## U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPME

WASHINGTON, DC 20410-7000

RECEIVED

OFFICE OF ASSISTANT SECRETARY FOR COMMUNITY PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

APR 27 20.3

March 15, 2018

HAMPTON DEPT OF HUMAN SERVICES

Ms. Mary Holup Performance Support Leader City of Hampton Department of Human Services 1320 Lasalle Ave Hampton, VA 23369

Dear Ms. Holup:

Congratulations! I am delighted to inform you that HUD selected the project application(s) your organization submitted for funding under the Fiscal Year (FY) 2017 Continuum of Care (CoC) Program the total amount of \$58,754.

The CoC Program is an important part of HUD's mission. CoCs around the country will continue to improve the lives of men, women, and children through their local planning efforts and through the direct housing and service programs funded under the FY 2017 CoC Program Competition. Projects like your organization's, funded through the CoC program, continue to demonstrate their value by improving accountability and performance every year.

The enclosure details conditional funds for your award(s) and lists: the name(s) of the individual project(s); the project number(s), and the specific amount(s) for the conditionally selected application. The local HUD field office will send additional information and instructions for the next step including guidance on completing the Techincal Submission process. After approval of the technical submission, the local HUD field office will send the grant agreement, which must be excuted by the Authorized Offical of your organization and HUD local field office Community Planning and Development Director before your organization may begin expending funds for the new project(s).

HUD commends your organization's work and encourages it to continue to strive for excellence in the fight to end homelessness.

Sincerely,

Neal Rackleff
Assistant Secretary

www.hud.gov

espanol.hud.gov

## Enclosure

VA0338L3F051700 FY2017 GVPHC Planning Project \$58,754

Total Awarded:

\$58,754